
 

 

10 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Sixth Form General Fund Fee  

 

In past years, to enable us to continue to offer a variety of opportunities during Year 12, all students 

joining the Sixth Form have been asked to pay a voluntary general fund fee of £30.  However, as I am 

sure you can appreciate, we are all feeling the cost of living at present.  To enable us to continue to 

offer a variety of opportunities during Year 12, all students joining the Sixth Form are now being asked 

to pay a reduced fee of just £20.  As well as continuing to support the cost of enrichments and common 

room facilities, the fee will also go towards subsidising the cost of external speakers and will support 

some of the cost of a PSHE package bespoke to MRC Sixth Form. 

Payment can be made directly through Arbor (help sheet attached), or by cheque (payable to Midhurst 

Rother College)  

Thank you for your support with this.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Roger Burton  

Assistant Principal: KS5  

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Reply slip:   please return directly to Mrs Shadbolt 

Sixth Form General Fund Fee 

 

Name of Student: ........................................................................ Tutor Group: …………………………………… 

 

Please tick either: 

I have made a payment through Arbor □  

or  

I enclose a Cheque made payable to ‘Midhurst Rother College’ □  


